BOISE COUNTY SOLID WASTE

DISPOSAL OF
BULK CONTAINERS

Boise County Transfer Stations do
not accept hazardous waste.

A bulk container is any container 25 gallons or larger, made of steel or plastics, and
used for shipping or storage of bulk materials. Bulk containers are generally used in

commercial and industrial applications for the transportation or storage of liquids and
hazardous waste.

Boise County accepts empty bulk containers meeting the
requirements below:

1) Bulk containers must be emptied, rinsed, and residue free.
2) Caps, lids and bungs must be removed from openings, drains, and breather ports.

3) Bulk containers must be punctured in a minimum of two areas to ensure they can’t
contain any liquids. (May also be cut in half or crushed to satisfy this requirement)

4) All bulk containers brought to the Boise County facilities will be inspected for liquid
and hazardous waste and additional requirements may be imposed such as fees for
disposal of bulky items.

If you have questions please contact the
Boise County Solid Waste Office
208-793-2447
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